
Lynn Urquides School Council             

Meeting Date –March 31, 2025                                                Meeting Location: Library   

Members present         Yvonne Alvarado, Dehnny Nin, Marisa Salcido, 

Jennifer Rolle, Elma Puentes, Virginia Schoppenhorst, 

and Patsy Corday         

Members absent         Damaris Puentes, Christy Stone, Judith Dela, Angel 

Dickson, and Chris Chavez    

Constituency group represented:         

        

Visitors        

Administrators, certified staff, and classified staff         

      

 Mrs. Gomez and Mr. Litt   

I.  Called to order at 2:57 pm by Schoppenhorst.   Approval of Minutes for Febraury 24, 

2025. Mrs. Alvarado - motioned that we should approve the minutes, Mrs. Dehnny 2nd.  All in 

favor.    

 Call to the audience- N/A         

DISCUSSION NOTES                  

CONCLUSIONS                  

         

III. Reports          
REPORT TO 

REVIEW         PTA         

         

 

• Nacho sales are going well.  

• Spring Festival is coming together. Mrs. Dehnny is gathering things for the 

auction. 

• The last parent class put on by La Frontera was on March 4th.    

• New program from La Frontera for parents/families available called Walk 

and Chat.  It will be on Thursdays at 9:00am.  This is a pilot program.    
  

 

         
Principal’s Report       

• AASA testing is underway 

• 6th grade promotion is in the works.    
 

Action Items         

ACTION ITEMS         N/A   

                  

                    V. Discussion         

DISCUSSION/         

INFORMATION ITEMS         

a) Move undesignated tax credit money to fund the activities listed below.  

Finds will be used to cover the cost of tutor/coach compensation, student 

fees, supplies/materials, and/or any other costs related to that activity. 

• Basketball program 

• Spirit Squad Program 

• Cross Country/Track Program 

• Kickball Program 

Item for the next agenda:   Move discussion items to action items.  The next School Council meeting will be on 

April 28th,  2025.   Schoppenhorst adjourned the meeting at 3:04pm.        
 

 


